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Dear President Verbruggen, 

 

Acquisition of the .sport Internet Domain Name – Your letter dated 15 Feb 2012 

 

Thank you for your letter concerning the initiative by SportAccord of acquisition of the .sport 

domain name and to the Policy Advisory Board. 

 

I would like to express that the International Association for Sports and Leisure Facilities (IAKS) fully 

supports this initiative. 

 

Should you need any other kind of information from our side, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

 

We are looking forward your next news. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 
Klaus Meinel 

Managing Director 

 


